
CARLTON CHARITY GRANTS 
  

The Carlton Charity Lands originate in the 14th and 15th centuries when land was gifted 

for the benefit of the inhabitants of Carlton.  Over time the nature of the charitable 

benevolence has changed.  A hundred years ago, the main objective of the charity was 

to grant indentures for local apprentices.  Times have changed however, and this is no 

longer relevant. The Trustees have agreed a new Trust Deed with a new objective: to 

assist the self-improvement of young people in Carlton. This keeps to the spirit of the old 

objective but allows the Trust to help young people in more relevant ways. 

  

We are now inviting young people aged 16-22 years old who have lived in Carlton for at 

least two years, to apply for grants of up to £100 towards: 

  

College books and equipment 

Travel costs related to educational improvement 

Books and equipment for apprentices 

Assistance for those starting a business 

  

Applications should be submitted in writing explaining how the grant would help you to 

Mrs Joan Orton, Fox Covert, 89 Main Street by 31st August 2014. 

Nigel Axelrad  (nigel@bankfarm.org) 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Source: Carlton News, August 2014, p.4 


